
From: kiosk@whidbey.com
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: Docket U-180525
Date: Thursday, January 31, 2019 11:30:49 PM

Opposed to filing: Docket U-180525
Advanced Metering Infrastructure

There is insufficient evidence that AMI metering is safe, especially in the long term.
They should not be deployed at all and it they are there should be a penalty free opt-out consumer choice

Numerous comments with more expertise than I can outline have spelled out the danger and dubious arguments the
support AMI. It is the commission’s duty to protect citizens not promote untested technology for the benefit of a
utility company.

Thanks,
Kendall Hubbard
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